Friday September 20 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians

We will be celebrating our school feast day- St. Vincent's day- with a Mass in school next Friday, September 27th at 11.15 a.m.. In the spirit of St. Vincent, that day we will also be fundraising for the charity, Macmillan Cancer Care. At 10.45 a.m., pupils will gather in the canteen for cakes they have made, to be judged in a 'Bake-off' competition. After Mass, at approximately 12.00 pm, there will be a cake sale.

We are encouraging children to bake cakes at home and bring them into school for the Bake-off competition. It would be great if you could help them with this. Please could you be mindful of the fact that we have a child in school with a nut allergy - so no nuts please.

Also it would be great if children could bring at least £2.00 into school to buy cakes. All proceeds to go to Macmillan Cancer Care.

Parents and guardians are most welcome to come into school from 10.40 for the Bake-off and to stay for the Mass and cake sale.

Thank you in anticipation, for your support.

Yours sincerely

Dr. J.A Patterson Principal





